
We really have had lots of fun in the sun with our learning this 
week.  

 
 

In Nursery, it has been all about our mums. Making special 
gifts, sharing things they like to do with their mums and dis-

cussing just exactly why they are so special. We have also 
been  

thinking about our friends and learning kind words that will 
show support and encouragement when our friends need our 

help. 
 
 

Reception made the most of the sunshine exploring shadows. 
They learnt about transparent and opaque materials and had 

great fun making their very own dinosaur shadow puppet 
show. They counted how many of their footprints would fit 

inside a dinosaur footprint, made dinosaur skeleton pictures and 
even made an exploding volcano. 

 
 

Year 1 have been learning about similes and have written their 
own dinosaur shape poems. They have measured and compared 

heights of dinosaurs with themselves. They too have been using 
their science skills by designing a fair test and experimenting 

which material will keep their baby dinosaur the warmest. 
 
 
 

We have all been on secret missions this week…... preparing and 
creating our unique handcrafted gifts for our very special mums. 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend and enjoy all your 
 special treats and surprises. 
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